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05 December 2022 
 
To: All feeder primary schools 

Western Heads 
Local Authority Admissions Team  

 
Energy Coast UTC Admissions Policy Consultation 2024-2025 
 
Energy Coast UTC is proposing making some changes to its admissions policy and is therefore required 
to consult with parents of children between the ages of two and eighteen, other persons and 
admission authorities within the local area, the local authority and our community.  
 
We are now asking these stakeholders for their contributions to our proposed admission 
arrangements for the academic year 2024-2025. The consultation will be open from Wednesday 7 
December and will close on Wednesday 25 January.  
 
A copy of our proposed admission policy is available to view on our website - 
https://www.energycoastutc.co.uk/ 
 
There will be paper copies of the proposed policy available in our reception, and other accessible 
formats can be made available on request. If you have any comments on the policy, please send these 
to admissions@energycoastutc.co.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
Cherry Tingle 
Principal  
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